Coronavirus (Covid-19) Infection
Survey Northern Ireland — 10 October
to 16 October 2021

The Department of Health today published the next in the series of weekly
results from its COVID-19 Infection Survey (CIS).

£50,000 LED lighting upgrade scheme
for Twaddell Avenue

A £50,000 LED lighting upgrade scheme for Twaddell Avenue, Belfast will
commence on Monday 25 October 2021.

Environment, tourism and public health
to benefit from new partnership with
National Trust — Poots

Environment Minister Edwin Poots has said a new agreement between his
department and the National Trust will benefit the environment, recreation,
tourism and public health.

Minister welcomes improvement in
Northern Ireland bathing waters

Environment Minister Edwin Poots MLA has welcomed the latest Bathing Water
Compliance report that says almost three quarters of our bathing waters have
met excellent standards and continue to improve.
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Minister spells out health service
winter plans

Health Minister Robin Swann has updated the Assembly on the pressures facing
health and social care services this winter and the planning being undertaken
in preparation.
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